
 

 

7th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope that you have all had a lovely summer. 
 
I am writing to invite you to a Y11 Parents’ Information Evening that will take place 
on Thursday 15th September, starting at 7:00 p.m. in the main hall. 
 
The purpose of this evening is to ensure that you are given all of the key information 
required to best support your child as they enter Year 11. 
 
We will aim to cover the following items: 

 key dates and events 
 exam protocols 
 preparing for Wave 1 
 planning for success at KS4 
 supporting wellbeing and mental health 

There will also be the opportunity to ask any questions that you may have about the 
forthcoming year, as well as to speak to myself and Miss Horne in person. 
 
If you have any advance queries about the evening, please do not hesitate to 
contact me directly – lpanesar@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk. Otherwise, I look 
forward to seeing you there. 
 
Best wishes, 

 
 
Lorna Panesar 
 
Assistant Headteacher 


